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Class 1 have started the new term with a 
spot of `home decoratingô!  They made 
some brightly coloured wallpaper to     
decorate their home corner, using their 
feet to print the designs!    

 

Our new starters have quickly settled into 
their routines too and showed how      
brilliant they are at learning new         
parachute games in PE.   

   April 28th 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to the new term.  We hope you  
enjoyed the Easter Break and we look forward to 

lots of exciting events to come over the Summer.    
 

The children are looking very smart in their school 

uniforms.  As (hopefully!) warmer weather         
approaches we will be using the field and children 

may bring in trainers to use at break times.     
Conventional `schoolô shoes should still be worn 

throughout the day.  
 

Just a quick reminder that school will be closed on 

Monday 1st May for the Bank Holiday. 
 

Helen Isaac, Headteacher 

Class 1 Fun! 

We were thrilled to hear that we will receive a donation of £1222.75 from the Co -op  
Local Community Fund.  This brings us a big step closer to our fundraising target for the 
running track and weôd like to thank you for nominating us as your chosen cause.   
 

When Members buy Co-op branded products and services, the Co-op will give 1% to a 
local cause, so if you havenôt already done so, we would be delighted if you could go 
online and make us your cause: www.coop.co.uk/membership.    


